
ATTACHMENT – G:  Follow Up Email

From: Deborah Lee, MPH

To:  State Health Department-- Refugee Health Coordinator (States and DC)

Subject: Your Participation in the Assessment of Domestic Guidelines for HIV Testing during 

Refugee Screening at U.S. Health Departments –

Dear [Insert Health Official name]

Thank you for participating in the Assessment of CDC’s Domestic Guidelines for HIV Testing 
during Refugee Screening at U.S. Health Departments.  We expect to have completed the data 
analysis by {DATE}, at which time we will be happy to share results with you. 

If you have questions or concerns, please call Deborah Lee at 404-639-0439, DLee1@cdc.gov

Thank you!

Deborah Lee, MPH 
Epidemiologist 
Immigrant, Refugee and Migrant Health Branch 
DGMQ/NCEZID 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
1600 Clifton Road NE, MS-E03 
Atlanta, GA 30333 
(404) 639-0439 (Voice) 
(404) 929-2852 (Fax) 
DLEE1@cdc.gov 
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